Zonta Club of wynnum redland INC.

[image: image1.png]ZONT

INTERNATIONAL

3



Newsletter June 2006

Area 5 District 24

Charter Date:  25 September 1981

PO Box 132

CAPALABA QLD 4157

President:  Judith Trevan-hawke (Hm:  3821 2511)

	


  Correspondence:  Jill Maclachlan (Hm:  3821 0951)

Newsletter:  Margaret Finegan (Hm: 3207 4442)

	Date
	Events / Date Claimers

	4 June
	High Tea Marilyn Steenland’s 3.00pm.

	12 June
	Meeting to be held at Judith Trevan-Hawke’s home theme night “Best of British”

	18 June
	Sausage Sizzle – bunnings Victoria Point 

	24-29 June
	International conference- Melbourne 

	15 Oct
	25th Anniversary Garden Party


	Dinner Meeting Details

	DATE
	MONDAY, 12th June  

Apologies must be made to Philippa Fenwick on 3821 4200 (bus) or 3286 8117 (home) by Thursday 8th June.

	VENUE
	Judith Trevan-Hawke’s

8 Bowsprit Pde, Cleveland

	COST 
	$20

	TIME
	6.30pm for fellowship - dinner to be served at 7:00pm.  





President’s Report

 

On behalf of the new board I wish to thank Jill Maclachlan and board members for such an interesting and fulfilling biennium.  Many of us came new to the board during this period and it has been a privilege to learn and grow within the Zonta community and to be associated with successful projects.

 

My thanks are also extended to the nominating committee for encouraging myself and the new board members to face the challenge and fellowship of serving the Wynnum Redlands area through Zonta. As the year and challenges unroll I am sure we will all learn and rise to the various occasions with humour and enthusiasm.

 

The new board is as follows:

President                  Judith Trevan-Hawke



                                   

1st Vice President  & Newsletter  Margaret Finegan.
 2nd Vice President  & United Nations   Jill Allen

  

Correspondence Secretary        Jill Maclachlan              Minutes Secretary                    Janet Mylne

  

Treasurer                                Philippa Fenwick  

Organisation& Membership       Gail Abbott

 

Status of Women                    Marilyn Smith

Service & Fundraising   Julie Hossack and Jo Hieatt

 

Public Relations & Communications
Marilyn Steenland and Barbara Wills                 


 

All club members will be faced with a big year of activities aimed to serve the local community and support Zonta International objectives.  The objectives will no doubt become clearer once the International congress being held in Melbourne has been attended by myself, Diane Harmsworth, Jo Hieatt and Janet Mylne.

 

In the meanwhile please enjoy your Zonta friends and contacts and we will meet for dinner 12th June at 8 Bowsprit Parade, be prepared to be outside for some of the time so rug up warm and bring a big appetite with you.

 

To quote from the April Zontian, "Be a Zontian.  Travel the world with Zonta and make lots of friends".  (Doris Williams Vaughn, 1910-2005.  New York)

 

Judith Trevan Hawke

Service and Fund Raising

REMINDER
- High Tea at Marilyn Steenland’s place on the 4th June. 

Planning well underway.  Bring your friends and family.  Final numbers should be submitted to Janet please.

BBQ at Bunnings Victoria Point on Sunday 18th June – 8am to 3pm !!

A work roster will be circulated at the June Dinner Meeting.  We will need a minimum of 3 people for each roster (1 to handle the money and 2 to cook and serve) for the 3 x 3hr rosters starting at 8am.  It has been recommended that trousers, enclosed footwear, aprons and gloves be worn.

Xmas in July.  We have a number of possible options to be discussed at the June Dinner Meeting. 

· The Courthouse Restaurant is advertising a 3 Course Roast Dinner Special for $28 during the months of June/July/August.  Unfortunately this is only available for Wednesday nights so may be a bit tricky particularly for working partners.  At this stage they are able to offer us the private enclosed veranda that seats a maximum of 28.

· We are open to all other suggestions from all members !!

25th Anniversary Garden Party at Whepstead on 15th October 

Planning Committee in place.  More on this closer to the time.

Xmas Function – a reward for your hard work!!  Suggestions please. 

I have investigated a Bus Trip to O’Reilly’s National Park, which includes Morning Tea, and Wine Tasting at their vineyard at Canungra followed by Lunch at O’Reilly’s and rainforest walks.  We could do this for a reasonable price.  I also investigated Wine Tasting and Lunch at Sirromet but this will be very expensive.

I look forward to working closely with all members to make this a successful service and fundraising year. 

Julie 
Status of Women

The new applications for YWPA are being collated.  They will be sent to schools that have shown interest. 

PR & Programme

We have had positive publicity in the past year, particularly with the Women of the Redlands exhibition at the Redland Museum.  If you haven’t seen it yet, it is well worth a visit.  The exhibition was the subject of the Mayor’s column in last week’s Bayside paper and is also featured in this month’s Redlands Tourism newsletter. 

Breast Cushions

The next working bee will be held after I return from leave, now that the boat is finished and we have a working area. 

Margaret.

Silky Oaks , Maybanke, Breakthrough

Don’t forget the Silky Oaks wish list, with the emergency hampers needed at any time.  Emergency Hampers Suggestions include:  Tinned vegetables, fruit, meat, fish, meat & vegetables, soup, baked beans, spaghetti.  Noodles, rice, pasta & pasta sauce, longlife milk, cereal, sugar, coffee.  Laundry & washing up detergent.  Soap, toothpaste, toilet paper, tissues and paper towels.  Underwear, socks, tee shirts.  Art supplies, office supplies.  These items can be brought to any meeting and will be distributed to the relevant organization.

International Women’s News

No report this month.

Zonta Birthdays.





No June babies








High Tea 


An Elegant afternoon





$20 per person


Sunday 4 June


3 pm





Marilyn Steenland’s 


19 Earl Parade


Manly














Stop Press


Steven’s by the Bay has closed suddenly. We will need to find a new venue for July dinner meeting, any ideas?





Garden Party


Whepstead Manor


Wellington Point


25th Anniversary


Sunday 15th October 2006
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